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Dear Families 
 
Please use the ‘Public Health England’ information poster, emailed out today, for advice on the 
coronavirus. We are asking for your support in encouraging our children to wash their hands 
thoroughly at all times. In Assembly today, we talked about the importance of hand washing, 
practising the 6 steps below. Please be assured that we are following DfE guidance in relation 
to the coronavirus. Personal hygiene is the most important way we can tackle this. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SONGFEST 
Good luck to our children taking part in SONGFEST at the Regal Theatre this week – you are 
all sounding amazing! The children have had many complex songs to learn and we hope to 
share some of the highlights at the end of term with a special assembly.  
PTA – Parent Teacher Association   
We have a group of parents keen to re-start our PTA. If you are interested in supporting with 
fundraising ideas for the school, we would love you to come along to a meeting on Tuesday 
March 17th at 9.10am in the school hall. Please pop in after drop-off - tea and coffee will be 
available. 
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DATES, INFORMATION AND REMINDERS:  

 WORKSHOPS FOR PARENTS – it is great to see many parents in school! The next 

workshop: PASSIONATE ABOUT PARENTING is on 12th March (9.30-2.30) – 

please sign up! 

 PARENT CONSULTATIONS March 24th and 25th – please save the date! This is 

a key mid-year meeting which can make a huge difference for your child with 

important messages shared.  

 DOGS - As a school we are looking into dogs for therapy as we can see the enormous 
benefits this would bring - in supporting some children overcome fears and to support 
with emotional well-being. Unfortunately, we are not insured for you to bring your own 
dogs onto the school premises. We ask you respect this and make alternative 
arrangements for your dogs. Thank you.  

 ATTENDANCE – letters will be sent home this week if your child’s attendance falls 

below the National expectation of 96%. Please remember that the school gates 

close at 8.55am – if your child arrives after this time they will be marked as late.  

 
NEWSLETTER SENT BY EMAIL – Please let the office know if you are having 

any problems with this.  

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GOLDEN STARS 

We celebrate all of our children each week in our special celebration assembly on a Friday, we 
praise the children who have made an extra special effort with their learning goals or through 
following our virtues. We have been practising the virtue of ‘Responsibility’ and we are now 
looking at ‘Enthusiasm’ – being cheerful in doing everything wholeheartedly and eagerly! 

 
Opal class - EYFS 

Harvey for sharing, taking turns and following golden rules. 
Jade Class – Year 1 

Charlie for being a role model for all children in the school and for being happy and positive 
everyday. 

Amber Class - Year 2 

Lilly for enthusiasm in all of her learning. 
Topaz Class – Year 3 

Logan for his sensible and kind attitude to learning and for following the golden rules. 
Emerald Class – Year 4 

Thomas for being responsible by choosing ways to accelerate and challenge his learning.  
Sapphire Class – Year 5 

Jacob for creative and imaginative writing. 
Turquoise Class – Year 6 

Destiny for enthusiasm in learning. 
 

We are very proud of all our children 
        Thank you – The St Day and Carharrack Team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


